Committee
Little Fishes is a committee run pre-school and this year we need a new secretary. We only hold meetings one evening per half term. The meetings are relatively short and informal. If you would like to know more please speak to Jackie or email our committee chair Jessica  -povey.jessica@gmail.com 
HELP NEEDED
Does anyone know of a fencer/gardener who would be able to supply/supply and install or just install a fence for us around our fruit and vegetable plots? 
If you do please speak to Jackie to arrange to view the area we need fencing or discuss the details. 
Thank you in advance.

Gardening Volunteers Needed
We need helpers to weed the flower beds and help to prepare the fruit/veg plots.  If anyone can spare even a couple of hours, we would really appreciate it. please talk to Jackie or Natalie to arrange a day and time.
Facebook 
If you are a Facebook user, please visit our page:- 
www.facebook.com/LittleFishesAsh/  
as details of all events are posted and updated regularly.

Fundraising
Thank you to everyone who collected Sainsbury’s active vouchers. We used them to purchase new pop up football goals, tambourines, pom poms and other outdoor equipment.

 We would welcome some more members to join our fundraising team, so if you would like to help (no offer is too small) please speak to Jackie, Natalie or Natalie Crabb (who will be at the coffee morning).
Dates for your diary
Mon 3rd October – photographer in to take individual photos.
Mon 24th – Fri 28th October – Pre-school closed for October half term holidays
Mon 7th November – AGM 8pm at Little Fishes.
Mon 12th December – Family Christmas service at St Peters Church 9.15am
Wed 14th December – Pre-school Christmas production 12pm
Thurs 15th December – Christmas Party – times tbc
Fri 16th December – Family Festive Craft Day and 
 end of term.
Outdoors!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]The weather is a little bit up and down at the moment. On cooler days please make sure a coat is supplied, and a sun hat on hotter days. .Please ensure that trainers and shoes are worn to pre-school, no crocs or open toed sandals please.
Please ensure all items are named.
Parking
 Please can I remind parents that the area outside the main doors is a child safety zone at the end of the session. Please do not park beyond the end of the fence even if we forget to put out cones. Please try to reverse park as this is much safer for our very small children. 
Thank you 
Welcome to the autumn term at Little Fishes. This term sees the arrival of new children and new staff.  Louise McFadden, Sophie Lambert and Tracy Cowan have joined our staff team. Louise will be working on a Wednesday and Friday, Sophie will be helping Jannie with Bubbles groups on a Tuesday and Wednesday and Tracy is in everyday from 3rd October providing some extra support.  Thank you for your ongoing support.   Jackie
Coffee mornings
We are holding coffee mornings on Friday 16th September and Monday 19th September from 9.15am – 10.30am.  Everyone is welcome and we will provide some toys for younger siblings, come and join us for a cuppa and a chat.
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